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Burke, Ruth A

From: Jacqueline Peters <jpkrf@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 8:26 AM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
I have worked with young children for over 30 years and have seen the devastating effects of asthma on 
children's lives. It seems there are more and more children with asthma in Maine, more and more trips to the 
emergency room. These children are restricted in their activities for extended periods of time because it can be 
dangerous for them. We adults are responsible for making our air as clean and wholesome as possible. We 
should not be cutting back on air quality control. It will harm children and cost the state more money in the end.
 
Sincerely, 
Jacqueline Peters 
 
,  


